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RECEIVEL

December 18, 1995 DEC 21 1995
Mr. John C. Brown, (MS 5505) _ BUREAU OF
Dept. of Environmental Protection AW(REGUUNHON

Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

RE: Florida Acid Rain Program
Ref: Letter dated Dec 6, 1995 Jim Swartz to John Brown
Dear Mr. Brown:

As per our phone conversation last week we feel that, in addition
to the reasons given in the referenced letter, the Homestead Power
Plant is not a source subject to the Acid Rain Program because it
is an existing plant, i.e. the newest unit was installed in 1980.

Also, I spoke to Mr. Robert Miller at EPA when we received the EPA
Guide for Utilities and Other Electricity Generators which listed
Homestead in Table 3 and he agreed that Homestead Power Plant was
incorrectly listed.

Please feel free to call me at (305)247 1801 ext 351 if you have
any additional questions.

Si cer

John L. Dorn ‘(Ovzg
Plant Manager Ot




